
 

 

 

 

Are delighted to invite you to the 
 

2019-20 GP contract  
advice and support meeting 

 

On 

 
Wednesday 1st May 2019 

 
6.45 pm Hot & cold buffet 

7.30 pm Main meeting 

At: 

The Village Hotel 

Bury 

BL9 7BQ 

 

 

 

Please confirm your attendance by e-mailing Jane at  
 
westpenninelmc@btconnect.com  
 
by Friday 26th April 2019 
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The Association of GM LMCs are delighted to host a contract support and 
advice meeting on Wednesday 1st May 2019 commencing at 7.30 pm at The 
Village Hotel, Rochdale Road, Bury, BL9 7BQ. 
 
6.45pm Hot buffet and networking 
 
7.30pm Main meeting 
 
 

Agenda:  
 
 
 1 Welcome from the Chair of The Association of GM LMCs 

 
2 Update on the GP contract changes and the implications for 
grassroots GPs – GM LMC Leads 
 
3 Emerging models for PCNs (Primary Care Networks) and the 
appointment of CDs (Clinical Directors) across Greater 
Manchester 

 
 4 Questions & Answers 
 
 

 
 
 
 
West Pennine LMC, Barley Clough Medical Centre, Nugget Street, Oldham OL4 1BN  
Tel: 07951 530 417 
Email: westpenninelmc@btconnect.com   
Website: www.westpenninelmc.org.uk 

 

2019-20 Contract  
advice and support meeting 

Agenda  
 

 Wednesday 1st February 2017 
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